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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, April 4th, 2022 

                ISASP TESTING 
Beginning this week, Table Mound 

students will begin taking the ISASP 
standardized test(formerly ITP/ITBS). This test 
is given to students in 3rd-5th grade and covers 
the areas of reading, writing and math as well 
as science for 5th grade only. 4th grade will be 
testing Tues Apr 5th-Apr 7th and 3rd and 5th 
graders will be testing Mon Apr 11th -Apr 14th. 
It will be important that students get a good 
night’s sleep each night and eat a good 
breakfast. The test will be taken on the 
computer, much like MAP testing.                              

              TM at Vertical Jump! 
Our Table Mound PTC is sponsoring a 

fundraising opportunity with Vertical Jump at 
Kennedy Mall. Here's how it works: 
1. Use this link to purchase a 3-hour jump pass 
before April 9th. (Table Mound will get 50%!)  
https://verticaldubuque.centeredgeonline.com/ret
ail/item/1486 
2. Redeem at Dubuque Vertical Jump Park within 
30 days of purchase date. 
3. Join us April 30th @ 4pm to close for a Table 
Mound Jump Party!    

Middle School Open Houses 
Our middle schools will be hosting 6th grade 
open houses in the first week or two of April. 
Please see the dates and times for each middle 
school below: 
Washington - Tuesday, April 5th 6:60-8:00 PM 
Jefferson - Tuesday, April 12th 6:00-7:00 PM 
Roosevelt - Tuesday, April 12th 6:30-8:00 PM 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 
 

T, Apr 5 – ISASP Begins, 4th Grade 
 

M, Apr 11 - ISASP Begins, 5th Grade 
 

T, Apr 12 - ISASP Begins, 3rd Grade 
 

T, Apr 12 – PTC Meeting, 5:30pm @ Happy’s 
 

F, Apr 15 – NO SCHOOL, Good Friday 
 

S, Apr 30 – Vertical Jump Party, 4pm-Close 
 

 

Leisure Services 4th/5th Track 
  This program will meet for 90 min. after 
school placing an emphasis on learning track 
fundamentals, team concepts, sportsmanship, 
participation, improved health/fitness, and fun! 
Each school will receive eight practices beginning 
the week of April 11th, followed by the City-wide 
track meet on Monday, May 9th at Dubuque Senior 
High School (Dalzell Field). Canceled practices will 
not be rescheduled. Sign-up with Leisure Services 
today! 

 
 

Table Mound Artists on Display 
Several Table Mound artists will have their artwork 
displayed at Medical Associates East campus for the 

rest of the week. Congratulations to the following 
students: Jayleaha Koelker 3P, Paxton Papenthien 

3P, Madi Dolphin 3P, Lindsey Kuhle 3K 
Nani Kalmes 1S, India Mathis 1S 

Jayden Morgan 1S, Jorja Weirup 1S 
Lucy Denlinger 1S, Rilynn Drapeau 1S, 

Aubrey Merfeld 1P. Awesome work! 
 

We need your help! 
We need someone who will be willing to take over the 

book fair chair position on the PTC board. Kate Arling is 
the current chair and can answer any questions about the 

position. Please contact her at 
oppertk@yahoo.com 

 
"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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